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21 March 2019

Coroners Court of Victoria

Attention: Coroner Darren Bracken

65 Kavanagh Street

Southbank VIC 3006

Via email: cpuresponses@coronerscourt.vic.gov.au

Dear Coroner,

RE: Investigation into the death of Vicki Webster (Court ref: COR 2017 000893)

Further to the correspondence provided by Regional Roads Victoria dated 12 February 2019, | write in response to the
Coroner's Recommendations made in the Finding without inquest into the death of Vicki E Webster.

Detailed consideration was given to the Coroner's recommendations along with discussions with both the Moira Shire
Council and Victoria Police Highway Patrol.

It has been determined that a regulatory speed reduction is not warranted at the location, however appropriate speed
advisory signage has been installed.

Further to the above, Regional Roads Victoria will continue to work closely with the Moira Shire Council in monitoring the
safety of the site.

Should you wish to discuss the process above, please contact Ms Rebecca Steer, Manager Planning on
rebecca.steer@roads.vic.gov.au or 0459 865 914.

Yours sincerely,
> v

STEVE BOWMAKER
REGIONAL DIRECTOR NORTH EASTERN

ORIA
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